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10th December 2021  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday afternoon next week, we will be having our Christmas parties. On this day, children can 
bring into school food and snacks for their class party. Please remember that we are a nut free 
school, as we have some children who may have an allergic reaction to nuts. We therefore kindly 
ask you to be mindful of this and not to send any nut products into school. 
 
Children are welcome to come into school in non-school uniform for this day.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions regarding this.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Williams 


